
July 13, 2023

Department of Public Instruction
ATTN: Customer Services Team
125 South Webster Street
PO Box 7841
Madison, WI 54707

Re: 2022-2023 WISEstaff

The intent of this data errata letter is to report data that was incorrectly reported for WISEstaff 2022-2023.

The Mosinee School District submitted licensing paperwork for two employee’s after the snapshot date. These
staff were teaching in the areas that they were not licensed for, as a result they remain errors on our WISEstaff
report.

We also submitted an employee with incorrect grade levels, in an area that they are not licensed for. After
learning that they do not teach in that area, corrections were made in the WISEstaff system that did not save
the change. As a result, the employee erred out on the final report.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact the Human Resources
Administrator in the Mosinee School District at 715-693-2530.

Respectfully,

David Muñoz
Superintendent
Mosinee School District


